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Lothrop, Terrace, & Darragh Streets – Waterline Replacement Project 

PROGRESS AND LOOK-AHEAD:  

 Construction commenced on June 13, 

2016. 

 Installation of main waterline on 

Lothrop Street is 50% complete from 

5th Avenue to Victoria Street.   

 Concrete paving base restoration is 

being completed as each 100-foot 

section of main waterline is installed. 

 Installation of service lines for Phase 1, 

from 5th Avenue to Victoria Street on 

Lothrop Street, should start as soon as 

next week. 

 The project is approximately 10% 

complete. 

 The anticipated project completion 

date is November 2016, weather 

permitting. 

 Questions?  Please contact:  

Kyle Hood  

PWSA Construction Project Manager 

(412) 497-2914 or 

kyle.hood@mottmac.com 


